Dear Parents and Students,
Hello, my name is Erika Johnson and I will be your Kindergarten teacher.  I enjoy teaching Kindergarten because we do a lot of exciting things everyday.  We will explore our horizon in the areas of reading and writing.  We will learn how to add, subtract, and learn about place value.  Our class will also do a Science Fair Project, so get ready to have some fun.  There are a lot of interesting center activities planned for you.

I am excited about the upcoming year and look forward to meeting all my prospective students and parents.  I will be anxiously awaiting your arrival.  The class symbol is a dolphin because we are ready to jump up and dive into learning!  When you arrive at school, look for the dolphin symbol.  Have your child wear the dolphin tag for the first week of school.
Knowing how your child will be coming to and from school is very important.  Please be sure to send your child’s bus information everyday.
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Sincerely, 
Ms. Erika Johnson



Supply List
-Book bag

-A change of clothes (if needed)

-3 packages of pencils 
-Hand sanitizer

-3 boxes of tissue

-Disinfectant spray

-Disinfecting wipes

-1 gallon size and 1 sandwich/quart size of re-sealable bags
-A box or package of snacks (donated monthly)

